
 
 

                                
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our Mother’s Day coasters were such a success, that we have decided to do the same for Father’s Day. 

 

Every child in School this week has produced some artwork, of which the ORIGINAL copy will be sent home 

in the next few days, with an attached order form that needs to be filled in and returned to school with 

your orders. Please keep the artwork flat and neat to ensure it scans properly.  

 

The artwork will then be printed onto coasters 

 

If you would like to create some lovely bespoke gifts at home, there are some spare templates which can 

be collected from the Office.  Any orders need to be returned with your child’s design, by the date below 

making sure all artwork is named.  

 

To make sure that all the items are back in school before Father's Day (Sunday 17th June) all orders need 
to be returned to School by FRIDAY 18th MAY. Payment needs to be made when placing the order please; 
cash or cheques (made payable to ‘Bransgore School Association’).  

 

 

 

 
Many thanks  

Emily Collier (BSA Secretary)   
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